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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION IV-A CALABARZON
CITYSCHOOLS DIVISION OF THE CITY OF TAYABAS

17 NOV 2022

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. il s. 2022

RESCHEDULE OF THE FIRST QUARTER PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCE

To:  OIC-Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Heads, Public Elementary, Junior, and Senior High Schools

Heads, Unit/Section
All Others Concerned

1. Relative to Division Memorandum No. 657, s. 2022 dated 17 October 2022,
the Parent-Teacher Conference (Distribution of Report Cards) has been rescheduled

to 26 November 2022.
2. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

For:

NATIVIDAD P. BAYUBAY, CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent

By:

T FAUSTINO, JR.
OIC, Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

Brgy. Potol, Tayabas City ) tayabas.city@deped.gov.ph

Q) (042) 710-0329 or (042) 785-9615 £ https://depedtayabas.com/




